
Christmas in July Toy Drive-Lady Mary Jane Hamilton, Chairwoman, PHP 
 
Ladies and Bingo-players, on behalf of Lady Sherry and myself, thank you for all the 
participation in "Christmas in July" Toy Drive for Shriners Children. We are going to make a lot 
of children happy while they wait for appointments and surgeries. This year we had the honor 
of having Our Patient Ambassador, Christian and his mother, Kerri at our event. Christian is a 
bright young man and has been a patient at Shiners since he was two (2) years old.  He spoke to 
our ladies and to the Bingo players about his experiences. 
For those of you that missed this year, start thinking about next year's event. 
Ladies if you want to hear the total of toys and gift cards you will have to attend the September 
meeting, we want to keep it a secret from Lady Sherry until then. 
Again, thank you all. 


